
Reference: 2024-008 
 

Thank you for your email in which you requested the following information under the Freedom of Information 

Act 2000 (FOIA):  

 

1. The amount of any funding provided to Stonewall, or any subsidiary of Stonewall, in the 

 following financial years: 

a. 2022/23; 

b. 2023/24 up to the date this request is processed. 

 

Please, where possible, indicate when these payments were made by date. 

 

2.  Please specify whether the funding in 1 above has been in the form of: 

a. direct grants for unlimited purposes 

b. direct grants for limited purposes (in that event, stating the purpose); 

c. payment for goods or services (specifying the relevant goods and services). 

 

Response 

The SFO was not a member of Stonewall in this financial year. As a result, the SFO does not hold information 

in response to the rest of your request.  

 

  


